
2022-2023  Start with DDR-1 "Pledge".     
 
Hannah: 
Hello and welcome to Good Morning, Jefferson!  
    
Today is Tuesday, May 30, 2023... 
  
I'm Hannah Schiavo... I'm Olivia Gugliotta...And I'm Rin 
Polhamus... 
 
Today is a Day 3.  
 
Hannah: 
The National English Honor Society is collecting new and 
gently used books. Donate books in your English 
classroom now through June 2nd. See Mrs. Maxwell in 
D15 with any questions. 
 
Now here's Olivia... 
 
Olivia: 
Athletics will host our fall all sports meeting immediately 
after school today, Tuesday. Please make sure you are 
registered and check the team Google classroom for more 
information. Sign up for a late bus. 
 
The Unified Track Team will be at Mt. Olive this 
Wednesday. Wish them the best of luck when you see the 
team! 
 
Also this Wednesday night, is the boys state lacrosse 
game! Our quarterfinal state game is against a really good 
Glen Rock team, at home, on Wednesday at 7pm on the 
turf. They are the 5 seed and we are the 4 seed although 
they are currently ranked higher than us and just recently 



beat the number 19 team in the state. We need as big a 
crowd as we can get. If the boys win we will tie the school 
record of 18 wins in a season and it would be only the 
second time ever we have made the semi finals. 
This should be a great game and the team could use the 
support. Hopefully you can make it, Wednesday, at 7pm, 
here on the turf! 
 
Go Falcons! 
 
In other news, 
GSA is getting ready to celebrate PRIDE!  Get ready with 
us by taking a selfie with 6 of our new "PRIDE Facts",  
starting today, Tuesday, May 30th. The first 25 to find six 
DIFFERENT facts and show those pictures to Ms. 
Daken in D14, will win a prize! All participants will be put in 
a raffle for a gift card! 
 
Now here's Rin... 
 
Rin: 
Summer is coming and that means it's almost time for 
PRIDE!  Please join GSA for our Pride Potluck Picnic on 
Tuesday June 6! More details coming soon! 
 
And now it's time for the Shout Outs! 
 
Today's shout out goes to... 
  
Nick Lombardo for being helpful. 
 
Keep the Shout-Outs coming. 
 
Back to you, Hannah. 
 



Hannah: 
 
The NHS is promoting Operation yellow ribbon, a service 
that will allow our Falcon Family to support our troops. 
Our aim is to give back to those who give by either 
donating money or purchasing supplies needed by our 
troops that will be sent to them. Every effort is appreciated 
and donating will allow you to help serve our stars and 
stripes. Don't forget Operation "Yellow Ribbon", to support 
our troops. To join in the effort, go up to the posters 
around the school and scan the QR code or go to the 
following websites. 
tinyurl.com/yellowribbondonation   
or 
tinyurl.com/yellowribbonamazon   
 
20 ounce Falcon tumblers are available in G-209 for $15 
each. 
 
For all of us here at Good Morning Jefferson, thanks for 
watching and have a great day!  
 
(and keep smiling, because it's  Good Morning,        
Jefferson!)   

   


